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TANZEEM-E-ISLAMI
PRESS RELEASE: January 22, 2019

Lahore (PR): “The Sahiwal tragedy is a clear proof of the incompetence of our
institutions.”

This was said by the Ameer of Tanzeem-e-Islami, Hafiz_Aakif Saeed, in a statement. While
expressing deep concern on the incident, the Ameer said that the brutal and inhumane treatment of
the citizens of the country, especially women and children, by state institutions was condemnable
beyond words. He added that the incident would become a permanent shame for the government if
it did not play its role in bringing those responsible for the Sahiwal Tragedy to justice by giving them
exemplary punishment.

The Ameer said that the previous governments, too, were responsible for such callous incidents as
they had promoted the cruel culture of extrajudicial killings and destroyed the state institutions by
politicizing them. He expressed shock on the fact that those responsible for creating such culture in
state institutions in the past were trying to be the mouthpieces of condemnation of the Sahiwal
Tragedy.

The Ameer concluded by stating that the present government ought to bring adequate reforms in
the culture of state institutions as soon as possible in such a manner that brutal incidents like the
Sahiwal Tragedy could never occur again.
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